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Cantu, Lisa

From: Mike Conrads <msconrads737@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2016 5:42 PM LIGFEB -9 AMIp: 25
To: Nelson, Donna; timothy.timmerman@Icra.org; ceo@peci.co

Subject: Brushy Creek Trail FUOLID STLITY Ll 33100

FILING CLERK

This email is in regards to the LCRA'S Leander-Round Rock Transmission Line Project and PUC Docket
#45364.

I believe that green spaces are very important as the city grows more and more into sprawling suburbia. It is
good for the beauty of the area. It is good for our mental health. But, most of all it is good for the children who
are less and less aware of the natural beauty of nature in Texas.

To take away the easy accessibility of the trail along Brushy Creek which can be walked by both young and old,
would be a great loss. Please consider this before you make a decision to put a transmission line in this area. [
have been told there are other accesses that are already cleared, and would be easy to build on. I hope this is
true, and that you would put it there.

Sincerely,

Sheila S. Conrads

1912 Ireland Drive

Leander, TX 78641
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